
Canebrake Customers:  

Two vacant seats are open for the Board of Directors, Canebrake 
County Water District. Mr. Mark Robinson, who was appointed in April 
2020 to fill a vacancy on the board, has informed me that he will not 
seek re-election at the end of his term. This leaves seat #2 open for the 
coming term (4 years) 2022-2026. 

Seat #4 which has been vacant for two years is open for a 2-year term 
2020- 2024. Therefore, two of the required five seats on the Board will 
be vacant. 

As President I am obligated to inform our community of the seriousness 
of having two vacant seats which indicates our inability to comply with 
our own By-Laws, Article 3 Section 1. If this issue is not addressed, it 
will draw the attention of the San Diego County Registrar of Voters and 
the San Diego County Board of Supervisors, possibly bringing an inquiry 
as to how we conduct our business. 

I am therefore asking that anyone in our community who may consider 
running for Canebrake County Water District Board of Directors please 
contact me ASAP, as the last date to register to run for office with the 
Registrar of Voters is August 14th. 

I will gladly answer any questions to assist in your decision to join 
CCWD. 

Jerry Bucheit President CCWD  

 


